IMMEDIATE
No.PBW-AB(15)-10/2014
Govt. of Himachal Pradesh
Public Works Department

From
The Addl. Chief Secretary (PW) to the
Govt. of Himachal Pradesh-
To :
The Engineer-in-Chief,
HPPWD, Nirman Bhawan.
Nigam Vihar, Shimla - 171 002
Dated Shimla-2, the , 2015
Subject: Directions for not procuring cement from private venders.
Sir,

[ am directed to say that it has been noticed that in HPPWD, cement is
being procured from private vendors/ open market without any dire need and without
gp p f 5 ,

@ having permission from competent authorities. Such a frequent purchase of cement from

/ﬁ> open market tantamounts to financial mis-management as well as undue financial burden

on the State Exchequer. This has been viewed seriously.
/ /}/é In view of the above, I am directed to convey that all Chief Engineers

should ensure that cement is not routinely procured from private vendors in future, except

in emergency for a specific project/purpose w1th written pcrmlssmn of concerned

\\\0 Superintending Engineer. You are, therefore, requested to lssue directions to all
\o\\\ concerned that the above directions may be abide by in letter and spirit and any
(;Q lapse/failure to follow these directions will attract disciplinary action under relevant rules.
| V_S‘*' This may be treated'as MOST URGENT.

Yours faithfully,

(K.R.Saizal)
. ' Deputy Secretary (PW) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
v Telephone N0.2622498
_Endst. No.AW ' Dated Shimla-2, the |2 -2olé
‘opy is forwarded to the Nodal Officer (IT) O/o Engineer-in-Chief,
HPPWD for uploading this letter on the official website of HPPWD.

(K.R.Saizal)
Deputy Secretary (PW) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Telephone N0.2622498



